
12975 Worldgate Drive 
Herndon, VA 20170 

P E R A T O N . C O M  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY 8, 2020 

The safety and security of our employees, 
external partners, customers, and community 
continues to be the top priority of Peraton. As 
members of Peraton’s supply chain, this is a 
shared responsibility. 
We will be dealing with the impacts of COVID-19 for some time to come. Because 
of this new reality, all persons – including suppliers and subcontractors – who 
enter Peraton facilities are expected to adhere to the same guidelines as Peraton 
employees.  

As you enter Peraton facilities, you will notice several new visual guides placed 
throughout, including reminders to stay home if you are sick, social distancing and 
facecovering requirements, and personal health hygiene cues.  

Working together, we can and will successfully navigate this brave new world to 
provide continued mission success. 

 
Lori Ellis 
Vice President and  
Chief Procurement Officer 
Peraton 
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https://peratoninc.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/Peraton/Shared%20Documents/COVID-19/EmployeeLeaflet_COVID19_Final.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=X9EOGH

